
Minutes of the Tollgate Association Board Meeting 
Saturday, February 1, 2003 

 
 
 
 
 

Attending: 
Bob Donaldson, Tom Smolinski, Ann-Catrine Skoog Ehmer, Ella Lyons, Garry Sauner 
 
Location: 
The home of Tom Smolinski 
 
Meeting time: 
9:15-10:00 
 
Previous Minutes: 
Approved 
 
Treasurer’s Report: 
Reviewed dues paid to date. Detailed report provided of social expenses. Steve Lyons will meet with Bob 
Donaldson to complete 2002 taxes. 
 
Landscape Report: 
No new report 
 
Tree Subcommittee:  
No new report 
 
Social Committee: 
Ella Lyons and Anki Ehmer continue to call the residents about replacing the Spring Picnic with a 
Progressive Dinner. 
 
Architectural Committee: 
Garry Sauner will contact the committee members and select a day and time to convene a meeting. 
  
Unfinished Business:  
The Board will review the option to paint a yellow no parking zone at the entrance of tollgate Way. The 
members reviewed and approved the location of the paint. The Board will contact the City of Falls Church 
fire department for approval.  
 
Bob Donaldson will obtain another estimate for the repair of the wrought iron fence at the front entrance. 
 
Fund Raising ideas: 
Discussed ways of raising money for the Tollgate Association for the purpose of installing sprinkler systems 
throughout Tollgate.   Since this would be a very expensive undertaking, it was felt that it would be easier if 
we didn’t have to resort to a special assessment.  A public house tour was one idea raised.  
 
Next Meeting: 
Saturday, March 1, 2003 at the home of Garry Sauner 
 


